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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a great first half term of the year and the children have settled back into school very well.  As 

you know I will be retiring at the end of this term and I am delighted to be able to let you know that our 

Board of Governors have appointed a new Head Teacher.  Mr Robbie Walker will be your new Head Teacher, 

starting straight after the Christmas holidays. He is a fellow Coventry Head Teacher and is currently the Head 

of John Shelton Primary School in Coventry.  I have known Mr Walker as part of the Coventry Heads 

Partnership for many years and we are so pleased that our wonderful school will be in such safe and 

experienced hands. 

Reading Champions 

We will be awarding our first reading champion awards in today’s assemblies. Children will be presented with 

this award based on excellent effort so far this year in reading.  They will receive a green enamel star which 

they should wear on their school jumper or sweatshirt.   

Black History Month 

We have been celebrating Black History Month in school and the children have done some wonderful inspirational 

work.  They have explored the lives of significant figures who have influenced our lives in different ways 

including, politics, human rights, medicine, science, technology and the arts. 

Lateness 

Children need to be in school by 8.55 am every day.  After this time the children will need to come through the 

main entrance and will be marked as late.  There were 15 children who were late this morning, all of these have 

missed the relaxed start to the day, chatting with their friends in the cloakroom and have the additional 

anxiety of having to walk into class late, they also miss out on basic skills time and often the teacher’s welcome 

to the day.  If you have real issues with getting your children to school on time could you please contact our 

pastoral care team who will be able to support. 

Harvest 

The children’s video presentations for Harvest are now on Google Classroom for every class.  Thank you very 

much for all your donations to our local foodbank. 

Swimming 

Swimming has been a tremendous success this year and the children gained so much from it; water confidence, 

fitness and resilience along with improvement across the board in their swimming skills.  The children will be 

receiving swimming certificates after the half term.  Thank you for supporting this by ensuring that the 

children had the equipment they needed.  The cost of the pool for the month was around £5000 (before 

electricity costs) which we were able to take out of our Sports Premium funding.  

School Fund 

If you would like to make a contribution to school fund we would be very grateful as I am sure you are aware 

that school budgets are very tight.  A contribution of 20p a week from each child really mounts up, so please 

send in those 20ps if you are able to. 

Have a wonderful half term 

Jules Hall 

 

Head Teacher 
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Dates for your diary 

 

 
If any of your families were unable to join us for our Open Evening due to 
prior commitments, do not worry! They still have a chance to hear Mrs 
Burrows (Head teacher) talk about our vision, tour our school and much 

more. All they need to do is click the following link -
 https://www.egacademy.org.uk/?page_id=6882 

 

 

Virtual Open Evening – Ernesford Grange 

Community Academy 

I am incredibly privileged to be able to welcome you to Ernesford 

Grange Community Academy. A centre of education that has a 

collective drive to seek excellence for every one of our youngsters as 

well as our staff. 

www.egacademy.org.uk 

Date 2021 Event 
Friday 22nd October  Teacher Training Day-School Closed for all children. 

Monday 1st November  School reopens for all pupils. 

Wednesday 10th November Flu Vaccinations YR to Y6 inclusive 

W/b 15th November Anti-bullying week – more information to follow 

Friday 19th November Children in Need day – more information to follow 

Friday 3rd December – 

Tuesday 7th December 

Y6 to Dol-y-moch 

Tuesday 7th December  Yr3 and yr4 Theatre- letters have gone home. 

Thursday 9th December School Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 14th December  Reception Theatre Trip- letters gone home. 

Wednesday 15th December  Yr1 and yr2 Theatre Trip- letters gone home. 

Thursday 16th December  Yr5 and yr6 Theatre Trip-letter gone home. 

Friday 17th December School finishes for Christmas Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 School reopens for all pupils 

Monday 6th June 2022 Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday- School is closed. (in lieu of the bank holiday 
during Whitsun half term) 

https://www.egacademy.org.uk/?page_id=6882
https://www.egacademy.org.uk/?page_id=6882
https://www.egacademy.org.uk/?page_id=6882
https://www.egacademy.org.uk/?page_id=6882
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Newsletters like this one are published approximately every two weeks and are available on 

our website or from the school office.              

   
             


